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June 2024 

 

Dear parent/carers, 

 

I wanted to take this opportunity to inform you of all the site developments and improvements that 

have been made since my appointment in April. 

 

• Upgrading of the heating system in preparation for winter 

• Installation of new fencing surrounding hard courts 

• Installation of additional fencing to support our lockdown procedure 

• Flat roof works in technology block 

• To support parents visiting the school increased visitor parking bays 

• Paxton system for doors to up levels of safeguarding 

• New fire doors in English and Maths block 

• Installation of 30 additional CCTV cameras  

The additional CCTV cameras have been installed in various areas around the school including the 

science block, performing arts block and the canteen. The school continues to operate CCTV in 

toilets which is a proportional response to ensure the safeguarding of our students.  These cameras 

are not directed towards cubicles. 

 

In addition to this you will be aware that we are holding our new sports hall launch on Friday 5th July 

2024, all parents/carers are welcome to attend between 3-4pm to showcase our new facilities. I 

look forward to seeing you there. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

David Butterworth 

Headteacher 

Weston Secondary School 
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